
 
 

 

 
 

February 25, 2025 

Dear Friends, 

It is that time again! The annual meeting of the Red Springs Cemetery Association is scheduled for Sunday, April 

27, 2025 as well as a memorial service for those individuals that have been buried in the cemetery since our last 

annual meeting.  The meeting will start at approximately 1:30 pm and will follow the morning Homecoming 

Service and Pot Luck Lunch of Red Springs Baptist Church. 

The Red Springs Cemetery Association has a new web page (https://www.redspringscemetery.com/) where you 

can find information regarding the cemetery, as well as a list of those buried in the cemetery.  We are attempting 

to collect contact information and update our mailing list in addition to creating an email list thru the contact 

form on the website. 

Also, I would like to remind everyone that the Red Springs Cemetery is maintained by love offerings. These love 

offerings help us keep the cemetery mowed and to take care of any other maintenance issues that arise.  Last 

year we spent approximately $10,000 on maintenance and only collected $3947 in donations so we need your 

help! You can donate online, by scanning the QR code below, or by check made payable to the Red Springs 

Cemetery Association.  If donating by check, please mail to Red Springs Cemetery Association, 133 FM 16 W, 

Tyler, TX  75706. 

If you would like to purchase a brick as a memorial or in honor of someone the cost is $150.00 with one name 

and $200.00 with two names. The proceeds from the bricks go toward having the driveway constructed in the 

Cemetery. Donations for the driveway must be noted on your check for this purpose or you can also do this 

online as well. There is also a QR code below to be taken to that link. 

I would like to thank everyone who regularly supports the Red Springs Cemetery Association, and I encourage 

both young and old that have plots in the Cemetery to make regular donations to the Cemetery so we can 

continue to maintain the Cemetery and keep it looking good. 

Thank you, 

 

Tim Thompson, President 

Red Springs Cemetery Association 

903-521-4937 
   

Sunday, April 27, 2025 

Donate Now Purchase a Brick 


